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Metropolitan Edison Company
ATTN: Mr, R. C. Arnold
Vice President
P. 0. Box 542
Reading, Pennsylvania 19603

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 50-289/77-13

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. W. Tobin of this office
on April 20-21, 1977, at Three Mile Island Nuclear Generating Station,
Unit 1, of activities authorized by NRC License No. DPR-50 and to the

discussions of our findings held by Mr. Tobin with Messrs. Colitz and

Stacey of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the Office of
Inspection and Enforcement Inspection Report which is enclosed with this
letter. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspector.

Our inspector also verified the steps you have taken tu correct the
deviation brought to your attention in a letter dated August 22, 1975.
We have no further questions regarding your action at this time.

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were
observed.

In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's “Rules of Practice”,
Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, documentation of your
control and accounting procedures for safeguarding special nuclear
materials and your facility security procedures are éxempt from dis-
closure; therefore, the enclosed inspection report will not be placed in
the Public Document Room and will receive limited distribution.
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No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any
questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them
with you.

Sincerely,

e

Walter G. Martin, Chief
Safeguards Eranch

Enclosure: Office of Inspection and Enforcement Inspection Report
Number 50-289/77-13 (Contains 2.790 Information)

cc (w/o encl):

J. G. Herbein, Manager, Generation Operations - Nuclear
J. J. Colitz, Unit 1 Superintendent

R. W. Heward, Project Manager, GPUSC

Miss Mary V. Southard, Chairman, Citizers for a Safe Environment

bee:

IE Mail & Files (For Appropriate Distribution) (w cy of encl)
Central Files (w cy of encl)

Public Document Room (PDR) (w/o cy of encl)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR) (w/o cy of encl)

Nuclear Sakty Information Center (NSIC) (w/o cy of encl)
Technical Information Center (TIC) (w/o cy of encl)

REG:! Reading Room (w/o cy of encl)

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania (w/o cy of encl)
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